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As the New York Times reported today, the Obama administration has reiterated its intention to

tackle comprehensive immigration reform this year. Recent statements from Speaker Pelosi and

Senator Reid have also signaled their support. Yet some observers had assumed that the promise

President Obama made during his campaign to reform the dysfunctional U.S. immigration system

during his first year in office would be sidelined by the current recession. But, as the White House

made clear today, the President intends to make good on his promise. The following is a statement

by Angela Kelley, Director of the Immigration Policy Center (IPC) in Washington, DC.
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